From Alejandro Mesco

Dear brothers in Jesus Christ. 

Greetings 

We wish you the best blessings of God in these feasts of Christmas and New Year 2013.
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A SUCCESSFUL YEAR  2013
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Thanks to God and the support of a girl who stopped receiving her Christmas gift, she decided to send her support to make a Christmas party in one of the villages of the Colca Canyon; it was very beautiful to see children and adult people enjoying a cup of chocolate and sweet bread. THANK YOU VERY MUCH
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This is the new mission where we’ll work since January next year. The last directors of the Mission had built a chapel, but it lacks many things, such as water, light, etc. to start working. As you will see in the picture, there are people living around, so we’ll have a lot of work of evangelization. People are very humble they come from the outskirts of the city looking for a job.
Beloved Brothers, please support us with your prayers for our new ministry, we hope to get used to the life of the city. Subsequently I’ll inform you about the projects that we will begin in this "Anglican Mission Santiago apostle". I already have the support and direction of our God and your support, to give life to this beautiful mission.

Sincerely: Doris and Alejandro Mesco
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                                                                         alejandromesco@hotmail.com
